
TO: Board of Trustees

FROM: Staci Ashley, Executive Director of Human Resources                     

SUBJECT: DISCUSSION OF AND REQUEST FOR APPROVAL TO TAKE ACTION 
ON SUPERINTENDENT’S RECOMMENDATION TO GIVE NOTICE OF 
PROPOSED TERMINATION OF PROBATIONARY CONTRACTS

 DATE: April 20, 2021

Request for approval of the Superintendent’s recommendation to give notice of 
proposed Termination of Probationary Contracts. 

***********************

Administrative Recommendation:

Approval of Superintendent’s recommendation to give notice of proposed Termination of 
Probationary Contracts.  


